
WELCOME BACK, TRITONS!
FANUCHÅNAN 2021

The entire UOG administration, faculty, and staff are 
happy to have you back on campus! We want to 
assure you we have gone to great measures to ensure 
everyone’s health and safety regarding COVID-19. 
Still, we know some may still have concerns or be 
unsure what to expect, so we put together this fact 
sheet that we hope you’ll find helpful.

You can be assured of the following safety 
measures on campus:

• Everyone in your in-person classes and in 
campus offices (students and employees) should 
be vaccinated with at least one dose by Aug. 
25 and fully vaccinated by Sept. 24 or have an 
approved accommodation from the EEO Office.

• Those with an approved accommodation will 
be required to adhere to additional safety 
measures, including the possibility of wearing an 
N95 mask or sitting 6 feet from all others in class.

• Masks are required everywhere on campus, 
indoors and out.

• Classrooms will be sanitized after each use.

• Hand sanitizers are available throughout the 
campus. 

• Many classrooms and buildings have been 
outfitted with air filtration systems, and our 
facilities personnel are adding these systems to 
more rooms every week. 

• No eating or drinking is authorized indoors on 
campus. Eating or drinking outdoors should 
only be done in a fixed location with six feet of 
distance from others.

What you need to do:

• If you’re vaccinated, securely submit a copy of 
your vaccination record by Aug. 25 at  
https://url.uog.edu/submit-covid-info

• If you’re not vaccinated, get your first dose no 
later than Aug. 25 and submit your vaccination 
record at the link above. You must be fully 
vaccinated and again submit your vaccination 
record at the link above by Sept. 24. You will not 
be able to attend in-person classes otherwise.

• If you’re not able to be vaccinated due to a 
medical reason, disability, or sincerely held 
religious belief, request for an accommodation 
to Acting EEO/ADA/Title IX Director Larry 
Gamboa in Room #104 of Dorm 2 from 8 a.m. to 
5 p.m. weekdays, or contact him at 735-2971 or 

email: lgamboa@triton.uog.edu.

Get more information:

Administrators, faculty, and staff are here to help you 
and answer any additional questions you may have. 
Please use the UOG website to search for the office 
you need, or visit one of these webpages for more 
detailed information and to submit any questions:

• Fanuchånan 2021 semester:  
https://www.uog.edu/fanuchanan2021 

• COVID-19 related campus operations:  
https://www.uog.edu/covid-19 

• UOG Cares: 
https://www.uog.edu/uog-cares 

You can also email questions or concerns to  
covidsafety@triton.uog.edu.




